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MUKILTEO WATER AND WASTEWATER DISTRICT  
SEWER LIFT STATION 9 REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

 
 

Notice:  
The Mukilteo Water and Wastewater District’s (District) Contractor, Interwest Construction Inc. 
is scheduled to begin construction on the Sewer Lift Station 9 Replacement Project on Monday, 
April 27th. This project will consist of accessibility, reliability, redundancy and capacity 
improvements. The Lift station was originally constructed by the City of Mukilteo and is located 
along the Railroad Right of Way at the intersection of Park Street and Mukilteo Lane (see 
attached map for the Project Area). We anticipate the Construction to take six months to 
complete, weather dependent. 
 
Impacts:   
The construction operations for this project will impact traffic in/along the intersection of the 
streets named above and the general area surrounding it.  The upgrades to the station are to be 
installed in the same existing location. The Contractor will do the best they can to accommodate 
local access during construction.  Residents will continue to have uninterrupted water and sewer 
service during the project. 
 
Some traffic lanes in the immediate area will be temporarily closed at times during construction 
with flaggers helping to direct traffic around the work zone. There will be some temporary/short 
term loss of parking as equipment and materials are stored along the streets.   
 
Contact for Questions: 
There is never a good time for these types of projects. They are essential and necessary for the 
District to continue to supply reliable and safe services to our customers. The District appreciates 
your understanding and apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause. Please feel free to 
contact Operations/Engineering Manager Rick Matthews at rickm@mukilteowwd.org or 425-
355-3355 for any questions or concerns with the project. Updates on the project will be available 
periodically on our website at www.mukilteowwd.org. 
 
 
 
 



 


